NEBRASKA

Good Life. Great Opportunity.

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to the Nebraska Hospital-Medical Liability Act, the
Nebraska Department of Insurance will conduct a public hearing concerning the surcharge contribution
rates of qualified health care providers to the Nebraska Excess Liability Fund for the year 2022.

The hearing will be held on Monday, November 8, 2021 at 1:00 p.m., at the offices of the
Department of Insurance 1526 K Street, Second Floor, Lincoln, Nebraska 68508. Parties who wish to

attend via Webex should contact Laura Arp at laura.arp(@nebraska.gov before November 7, 2021 to be
included.
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Dated thisgﬂ day of September 2021.
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Eric Dunning, Director
Nebraska Department of l urance
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